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A C T I V E L Y BACK TO CHURCH 



April FBC Birthdays 

 

Susan Higgs - 04/01 

Rae Sampson - 04/01 

Kenneth Kingston - 04/02 

Richard Waldrep - 04/02 

Sue Anderson - 04/03 

William Roseberry - 04/03 

Joseph Boyd - 04/04 

James Fowler - 04/04 

Greg Harmon - 04/04 

Shelly McCown - 04/04 

Loralie Scott - 04/04 

Braydon Vacanti - 04/04 

Marshall Dear - 04/05 

Dally Easley - 04/05 

Jon Eaton - 04/05 

Kelsey Raney - 04/05 

Landon Vacanti - 04/05 

Betty Ann Blake - 04/06 

Jackie Haggard - 04/06 

Christopher Hall - 04/06 

Chris Kessell - 04/06 

Brenda Milton - 04/06 

Christine Wilson - 04/06 

Tyler Humes - 04/07 

Carter Smith - 04/07 

Makayla Turney - 04/08 

Hunter Williamson - 04/08 

Rachel Zaunbrecher - 04/08 

Jon Fortner - 04/09 

Chas Martin - 04/09 

Luke Meadows - 04/09 

Carol Branum - 04/10 

Kelly Butler - 04/10 

Trip Davis - 04/10 

Dustin Henslee - 04/10 

Eric Lum - 04/10 

Danny Meyer - 04/10 

 

Randy Burleson - 04/11 

Kelly Burns - 04/11 

Clara Smith - 04/11 

James Ryther - 04/12 

Pauline Walker - 04/12 

Sherry Ford - 04/13 

Charles Burnett - 04/14 

Dakota Barnes - 04/15 

Debra Harris - 04/15 

Diana Waldrep - 04/15 

Kendrick White - 04/15 

Sarah Fite - 04/16 

Martha Fontenot - 04/16 

Kaleigh Foster - 04/18 

Aaron Jones - 04/18 

Josh Meadows - 04/18 

Nate Skinner - 04/18 

Rob Carr - 04/20 

Cindy Campbell - 04/21 

Cody Walls - 04/21 

Addison Davis - 04/22 

Pamela Hensley - 04/22 

Cheyenne Norrell - 04/22 

Abigail Hunter - 04/23 

Jason Hall - 04/24 

Zack Pommer - 04/24 

Matthew Hunter - 04/25 

Cassey Downs - 04/26 

Aubrey Leianne Williamson - 04/26 

Raelene Norman - 04/28 

Leslie Henslee - 04/29 

Sondra Flores - 04/30 

Makenzie Hall - 04/30  

If we missed your birthday on this list,  please call the church office at 
 903-628-2531 and let us know. 



************************************* 

Deacon’s Meeting 

April 18th – 5:00 pm  

************************************* 
 

 

Nolan Sturdivant (by Baptism) 
Abigail Hunter (by Baptism) 
Brian Bowers (by Baptism) 
Brandon Bowers (by Letter 
James Ryther (by Baptism) 
Ben & Emily Dial (by Letter) 

Abigail Dial (by Letter) 
Deric & Dana Weaver (by Letter) 

Michael Trent (by Letter) 
 

************************************* 
XYZ RESUMES—Beginning the 
third Wednesday of April, any and 
all senior adults are encouraged 
to begin     meeting with us for 
our monthly meeting. At first we’ll 
meet AT 10:00 am and have light 
snacks that will be provided. We’ll 
do that for a couple of months 
before we decide about moving 
back to 11:00 am in the summer. 
Come and join us on April 21st. 
************************************** 
Thank You From The Rothwell’s 
We cannot begin to express our 
gratitude to everyone who       
expressed their love and support 
to our family over the past few 
weeks. The love you’ve expressed 
through generous love gifts and 
kind and encouraging personal 
notes, texts, calls and gifts have 
been so humbling and uplifting. 
Julie and I are so thankful for the 
years of ministry at FBC New  
Boston. We have been forever  
impacted by this great congrega-
tion. Thank you so much for being 
God’s instrument of grace in our 
family’s life! You will always have 
a special place in our hearts. 
 In Christ, 
 Rick and Julie Rothwell 

More News for You and Your Family  

 
 
 
 
 

APRIL 25th 
@ 6:00 pm 

 

Financial packets will be    
available in the vestibule at the 
appropriate time. 
************************************ 
 
 
 
 

Let us not love with words 
or speech but with actions 
and in truth.” John 3:18 

 
We know how it feels to be on 
the receiving end of love, so 
how wonderful it is also to 
spread love to others.  When 
we consider the gift of God’s 
unconditional love, we realize 
how truly blessed we are to be 
loved by HIM.  Loving others is 
how we show HIM we are lis-
tening and want to do as HE 
does. Not only does sharing 
love make others feel good, it 
lifts you up as well.  Go into 
this month with a heart full of 
love and compassion. Share 
the love of giving through Op-
eration Christmas Child.  
 
This month we are hopeful for 
washcloths, toddler tooth-
brushes and little girl or little 
boy toys. Remember we are 
always happy to shop for you. 
Donations can be made 
through the church office with 
a notation that the funds be 
earmarked for Operation 
Christmas Child. Just remember 
that some child out there will 
feel  happy knowing that you 
exist and that you care!!!  

VACATION BIBLE 
SCHOOL 

 

June 7-11 
 

For children who have        
completed K-6th grade 

8:45 am til Noon  
 

(Nursery/Preschool 
classes are for the kids 
 of VBS workers only.)     

 

Volunteers are needed!!  
Call the church office 
if you are interested.  

 
************************ 
WATCH OUR SUNDAY WORSHIP 

ON YOUTUBE 
 

As an alternative 
to  watch ing             
on Facebook Live, 
t h e  S u n d a y      

Worship is also available on 
FBC’s YOUTUBE channel. To 
watch, just click on our website, 
scroll down and click on the 
YouTube icon.  
************************************* 

OUR CHURCH GOAL 

is $5000 
We have received  
$4,330 to date. 



Your Staff: 
 

Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor 
(drpatrickhunter@fbcnewboston.com) 

Harold Smith, Minister of Music  
(harold@fbcnewboston.com) 

 
 

Kathie Roseberry - Admin. Secretary 
Paula Raney—Ministry Secretary  

Michele Smith  - Accompanist 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

VITAL SIGNS 
 

Average for 4 Sundays in March 

 
 

ATTENDANCE  
BIBLE STUDY (FBC) ............................... 111 
BIBLE STUDY (OTM) ................................... 3 
 
 
WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 
FBC ........................................................... 135 

OTM ................................................................ 3 
 

 

Thank You 
 

The following “Thank You note has been re-
ceived through the church office and is posted 
to the “Thank You” board located outside the 
Fellowship Hall 

 
Bettie Randolph 

 
 
 
 
 

The Staff and entire church family extend their 
deepest Sympathy to the family and friends of: 

 

The Family of Gary Strickland  
(Wanda Sheridan’s son-in-law) 

 

The Family of Sharlotte Steward 
 

The Family of Jackie Pope 
(Jackie Kroll’s dad) 

It’s not too late to SIGN UP! 
 

Youth Are Going to M-Fuge! 
 

Sign up your 7th –12th Grader  
to go to Ft. Worth, Texas  

June 14-18,2021 for a time of fun, 
friends, and an opportunity to to serve 

others..  
 

Cost is $134. 
 

To sign up, please pay a $60 deposit.  

mailto:harold@fbcnewboston.com

